THE ILLINOIS POLICE TRAINING COLLEGE

Letter of intent 

Legal Name: Last 
 First 
 Middle Initial 


LEA Agency  
 Rank 


Mailing Address: 


City: 
 State: 
 Zip Code: 


Work Phone:
 Fax:


E-Mail:


Training Requested

Primary Course 
 Date 


Additional Course 
 Date 
 

Kill House training facility

Please be advised that we have examined the opportunity presented by The Kill House Inc with respect to a police and arms training facility (Kill House Inc.).  

The Department believes that this facility, as planned, would be extremely useful and valuable to our Department.    We feel it would be an invaluable training and exercise facility not only for new recruits but also for long time veterans to maintain and sharpen their abilities.   Since there are no other facilities that have this capability in the local area, the Department would be extremely interested in joining this facility and paying the membership dues.   We believe the facility, as planned, is well designed and would greatly assist our Department in training and ultimately result in more safety and security provided to the public.

It is our hope that other departments, including the county, state and federal level would take advantage of this exciting opportunity.   We will, of course, encourage others to assess this facility in terms of the benefits and opportunities presented.

Police Department __________________________________________________________

Print Name _________________________________________________________________

Training officer

 SIGNATURE:

X
_________________________        Date_____________
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